

## Hockey Supporters' Group

### Minutes 20th May 2024

|   |                     |             |        |
|---|---------------------|-------------|--------|
| <b>Date</b>   | Monday 20 May 2024  | <b>Time</b> | 6:30pm |
| <b>Place</b>  | Innovation Precinct |             |        |
| <b>Minutes:</b>   |                     |             |        |
| <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Welcome:</b></li> <li>• <b>Attendance:</b> Melanie Edwards, Glen Neville, Catherine Shepherd, Kylie Stephan, Sandra Stanley, Stewart Dunbar, Meribelle Radvan, Sandra Stanley, Annabel Donovan</li> <li>• <b>Apologies:</b> Maddie Fry, Bill Fry</li> <li>• <b>Business or actions arising from last meeting/minutes:</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Discussed and cleared all outstanding items</li> <li>○ No player profiles allowed in Facebook/Social Media, confirmed by school and Anglican media advisor</li> </ul> </li> <li>• <b>School Report:</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ <b>TAS</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ Turf session dates 23<sup>rd</sup> April 30<sup>th</sup> April 6<sup>th</sup> May</li> <li>▪ Season going well; numbers struggle in 2nds and Intermediate 1</li> <li>▪ Concerns around commitment in the 2nds</li> <li>▪ Coaching related items for next year, Amy may not be available. Equipment such as hockey sticks are required.</li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> <li>• <b>General Business:</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Soft peak caps ordered and should be here at end of the season</li> <li>○ GN to chat Sandra Stanley about Yr12 gifts</li> <li>○ Intermediate 1's to do bake sale for 25<sup>th</sup> May</li> <li>○ Intermediate 2's to do for 1<sup>st</sup> June</li> <li>○ EFTPOS machine with Stuart and signs with GN</li> <li>○ Bill organised all goods for this weekend's BBQ</li> </ul> </li> <li>• <b>Sponsorship</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ \$3K from Grydale - GN transfer requested from SPSSA into HSG account</li> </ul> </li> <li>• <b>Other Matters</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ <b>Irrigation</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ Kylie Stephans requested information around the irrigation previous discussion held</li> </ul> </li> <li>○ <b>TAS training for JTAS</b> – need to investigate further for next year</li> <li>○ <b>End of year function</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>▪ Last training session with fun games for JTAS and TAS or morning breakfast</li> <li>▪ Morning breakfast at the innovation precinct deck on the 10<sup>th</sup> June was decided</li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> </ul> |                     |             |        |

- GN to organise the food and gifts
- Come and try suggestions for Term 4 – Indoor hockey, will need some form of cushions so we don't damage walls
- Kit Drive – purchase some loan sticks and get some the club girls to donate their old sticks. HSG to sponsor. GN to put callout on Facebook.
- Maximum 50% carbon for sticks.

**Next Meeting:** 15 July 2024 6:30pm

**Meeting Closed:** 07:30pm

#### Actions arising from this Meeting

| Description   | Action by Whom | Due Date     |
|---|----------------|--------------|
| Peak caps ordered and awaiting delivery                         | GN             | June 24      |
| GN to discuss Yr12 gifts with SS                                | GN/SS          | Closed       |
| Year-end function on the 10 <sup>th</sup> June – food organised | GN             | Closed       |
| HSG to purchase loan stick and do a stick drive                 | SD/GN          | July-Sept 24 |
| Turf sessions for Term 1 2025 to be booked                      | SD             | July 24      |

#### Actions Arising from the previous Meeting

| Description  | Action by Whom | Due Date |
|--|----------------|----------|
| Turf sessions for Feb/Mar 2025 to be booked now and diarised to prep better for 2025 season              | SD/GN          | June 24  |
| Purchase new kickers for Mandi (Intermediate 1 team) and spare straps for all the goalie bags            | SD/GN          | Closed   |
| GN to chase up payment of the training shirts invoice  | GN             | Closed   |
| GN to add 1 <sup>st</sup> team players profiles to the Facebook page                                     | GN             | Closed   |
| GN to get Sipper's voucher for Yuhan   | GN             | Closed   |
| GN to raise payment of student coaches at the SPSSA meeting – 23/4                                       | GN             | Closed   |
| GN to raise irrigation and field maintenance with the SPSSA meeting- 23/4                                | GN             | Closed   |
| GN to speak to uniform shop about soft peak caps   | GN             | Closed   |
| SD to organise EFTPOS machine for Saturday   | SD             | Closed   |
| SD to bring merch boxes down to fields on 27 <sup>th</sup> April   | SD             | Closed   |
| SD to inform 1 <sup>st</sup> team of cake sale requirements for 27th                                     | SD             | Closed   |
| GN to talk to Sebastiaan Fick about the volunteer sign up, SD to send it out to parents once set up      | GN/SD          | Closed   |
| 1 <sup>st</sup> team in charge of PINK Day décor, to be informed at training on Tuesday                  | SD             | Closed   |
| GN to ask about Pink Day socks at SPSSA meeting 27 <sup>th</sup> April                                   | GN/SD          | Closed   |
| Pink uniforms to be handed out on Tuesday before PINK DAY weekend, GN to find them and SD to communicate | GN/SD          | Closed   |
| BF to organise all foods for first weekend   | BF             | Closed   |